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June1,2018 

Tim Zeichert 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 8044 
Madison, WI 53703 

Subject: Capitol Auto Sales/BV's Automotive- Bid Deferment Request for Preparing Cross Section. 
BRRTS #: 03-41-545023, PECFA#: 53216-2054-10 

Dear Mr. Zeichert, 

At the request of the WDNR, a bid deferment/variance is being submitted for preparing a cross section which is 
required for the closure request at the subject property located at 7210 W. Capitol Drive in Milwaukee, 
Wisconsin. The cost estimate will include: [1] Preparing cross section for closure request. The cost estimate is 
as follows: 

Prepare Cross Section (10 hours@ $67.02/hour) $670.20 

METCO is requesting a bid deferment/variance in the amount of $670.20 to complete the above workscope. 
Upon state and client approval of the proposed workscope and budget, METCO will proceed with the project. 

Should you have any questions, comments, or recommendations please contact me at our La Crosse office 
(608) 781-8879 or email at jasonp@metcohq.com. 

Sincerely, 

~7::-~ 
Jason T. Powell 
Staff Scientist 

Attachment 

c: Hazim Farrah- Client 

Environmental Consulting, Fuel System Design, Installation and Service 


